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Eve O'Sullivan

From: Pat O'Neill (Housing) <Pat.ONeill@housing.gov.ie>
Sent: 08 November 2021 13:14
To: Licensing Staff
Subject: S0024-02 Dumping at Sea Permit AA Screening Determination - FS file ref. FS 

006893 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
I wish to acknowledge receipt of the soft copy AA Screening Determination attached to your mail of 21/07/2021 and 
have noted my file accordingly. 
  
The delay in acknowledging this documents is regretted. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
Patrick O’Neill 
Foreshore Section 
  

From: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>  
Sent: Wednesday 21 July 2021 16:00 
To: 'foreshore@agriculture.gov.ie' <foreshore@agriculture.gov.ie>; 'fem.dau@chg.gov.ie' <fem.dau@chg.gov.ie>; 
Housing Foreshore <foreshore@housing.gov.ie>; 'orlaigh.quinn@dbei.gov.ie' <orlaigh.quinn@dbei.gov.ie>; 
'Caroline.Anderson@fisheriesireland.ie' <Caroline.Anderson@fisheriesireland.ie>; 
'corporateSupport.Unit@DCCAE.gov.ie' <corporateSupport.Unit@DCCAE.gov.ie>; 'mso@dttas.ie' <mso@dttas.ie>; 
'elaine.mcgoff@antaisce.org' <elaine.mcgoff@antaisce.org>; 'mmckenna@dublinport.ie' 
<mmckenna@dublinport.ie> 
Subject: S0024-02 Dumping at Sea Permit Application by Dublin Port Company in respect of Dublin Port  
  
fem.dau@chg.gov.ie 
foreshore@housing.gov.ie – Attention: Patrick O’Neill 
foreshore@agriculture.gov.ie 
orlaigh.quinn@dbei.gov.ie 
Caroline.Anderson@fisheriesireland.ie 
CorporateSupport.Unit@DCCAE.gov.ie – Attention: Eric Pepper 
mso@dttas.ie – Attention: Brian Hogan 
elaine.mcgoff@antaisce.org 
mmckenna@dublinport.ie 
  
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
Re: S0024-02 Dumping at Sea Permit Application by Dublin Port Company in respect of Dublin Port  

In relation to an application for a Dumping at Sea Permit Reg No S0024-02, by Dublin Port Company, in respect of 
Dublin Port.   

We are to advise you in accordance with Regulation 42(8)(a) of the European Communities (Birds and Natural 
Habitats) Regulations 2011 as amended, that the Agency has made a determination that an Appropriate Assessment 
is required as the project, individually or in combination with other plans or projects, is likely to have a significant 
effect on a European site(s).  Notification of this determination is attached for your reference. 
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In carrying out an Appropriate Assessment the Agency shall take into account each of the matters specified in 
Regulation 42(12) of the European Communities (Birds and Natural Habitats) Regulations 2011 as amended where 
applicable. 
  
The application and associated correspondence, including acknowledgements, notifications and general 
correspondence are available to view on the Agency website at www.epa.ie.   You are advised to refer to the 
website for information on the progress of the application.  

Please email any further correspondence in relation to this matter to licensing@epa.ie. 
  
Regards 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford 
An Clár um Cheadúnú Comhshaoil  
An Oifig um Inmharthanacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman 
  
  

 

053-9160600 
licensing@epa.ie  

www.epa.ie 
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